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Harry von den Stemmen looks forward to seeing you at the Robe Roadshow

DWR Distribution will be hosting its annual Robe Roadshow South Africa from 2 — 6 December. Harry von den
Stemmen, International Sales Director at Robe is looking forward to meeting up with the company’s South
African clients at the event. Once again, Josef Valchar, CEO of Robe Lighting, will be attending the event and
will be introducing the new Esprite and Tetra to the South Africa market.

The Robe Roadshow kicks off in Cape Town at the Roxy Revue Bar at the Grand West Casino on 2nd
December. Those living in Durban are welcome to pop in at the Grace Family Church in Umhlanga on 4th
December. The last stop will be at DWR Distribution Johannesburg on 6! December. Demonstrations will be

held on the hour from 10am to 4pm each day.

RSVP HERE
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